Queensland Government

Cabinet – November 2013
The Queensland Plan: a 30-year vision for Queensland – our working draft
Premier

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The development of The Queensland Plan: a 30-year vision for Queensland was announced on 26 February 2013 as a bipartisan project.
2. Members of Parliament, local government, community representatives, business and industry, community organisations and youth attended workshops and summits in April, May and October 2013 to assist in the development of The Queensland Plan.
3. During May to August 2013, 78,251 Queenslanders and Queensland organisations contributed either as individuals or via group submissions to the process to develop the plan.
4. Cabinet approved that The Queensland Plan: a 30-year vision for Queensland – our working draft be released for public review.
5. Cabinet noted the public review period would close in early 2014.
6. Attachments
· The Queensland Plan: a 30-year vision for Queensland – our working draft
